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As a parent of children, who’ve been in a well regarded charter school, I am opposed 

to this. Lewis and Clark montessori charter school has been operating for over 14 

years. Our school has recently been asked to find a new location as the lease was 

terminated on our current building. To find the kind of building that will house all the 

students in one facility and keep our entire school under one roof is a tall order, much 

less under a deadline in this sort of situation. We love our school and it would be 

terrible to see such legacy ruined by this bill.  


